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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This letter is in response to the Commission's request, dated September 13, 2011, in regards to the Committee's 

Notification of Multicandidate Status. 

 

1.  The Committee has verified and is now confirming that it has, as of June 30, 2011, received contributions from over 

50 individual donors. 

 

2.  The candidate state, office and districts have now been updated on this report. 


